
Discounted  Pool  Passes  Now
Available  for  Parker’s
H2O’Brien Pool
I know. It’s too soon to start thinking about putting on those
bathing suits and heading to the nearest pool. But it’s not
too early to save money on those pool excursions.

The  Town  of  Parker  is  offering  discounted  pool  passes  to
H2O’Brien Pool through April 30 at the Recreation Center,
17301  E.  Lincoln  Ave.,  or  the  Fieldhouse,  18700  E.  Plaza
Drive.

The  discounted  passes,  which  are  good  for  unlimited
admission all summer, are $60 per resident and $70 per non-
resident. Passes also are available for couples and families.
For families of three, the cost is $150 for residents and $160
for non-residents. Families of four will pay $180 or $190,
while families of five are asked to pay $210 if they are
residents  or  $220  if  they  are  non-residents.  For  larger
families, add $30 for each additional family member.

Folks who have annual or six-month memberships at the Parker
Recreation Center and Parker Fieldhouse can purchase an add-on
pool pass at a discounted rate.

The pool, which is located at 10795 Victorian Drive, is a
fabulous place to cool down during those hot summer days. It
has two 182-foot water slides, a waterworks play structure, a
spray garden, sprays and geysers, a circulation and lap pool,
a concession area and a shade pavilion.

H2O’Brien Pool will open for the 2015 season on May 23 and
will remain open through Labor Day.
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